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19th February 2024 
 

Exciting New Parent / Academy Communication Platform 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very excited to welcome you to ClassDojo!  
 
We work extremely hard to continually strengthen our communication with you. We believe, 
that through using the secure ClassDojo APP, we will be able to share many ‘SHINE’ moments 
with you as your child continues their learning journey us. 
 
Each child is provided with an avatar, which your child can personalise with you at home. You 
will also be able to see ‘class stories’ from time to time where the teacher will post information / 
photos about what the children have been doing in particular lessons. We do not require further 
permissions from you for posting photos / videos on this secure APP as is comes under the 
permissions you have already granted / not granted to us re: publishing outside of the academy 
for promotional purposes and celebrating success. 
  
The parts of ClassDojo that we access are free to use by the Academy and for you at home. The 
section called ‘ClassDojo Beyond School’, allows you to award dojo points as a parent but this is 
a subscription service. Please be mindful of this and do not enter any payment details if you do 
not want to be charged.   
 
To access the app on your iPhone/Android please follow the instructions attached to this letter. 
Should you encounter any difficulties, please call in to the main reception or contact the office 
on 01472 320781 and we will assist you. 
 
We hope that you enjoy connecting with your child(ren) through ClassDojo.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
Mr S. P. Bate 
Head Teacher 
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